
 

THE PARISH NOTICES 

 

TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME, YEAR B 
ONLY READ IF VIDEO DOES NOT WORK. 

Commentators: Please make yourself familiar with the parish notices prior to the Mass. When reading these 
notices, please read them clearly, with joy and a big smile. Parish Notices are important because they share what 
is happening in the life of the parish reminding us that we are part of a larger community. 

 
 

1. On behalf of our parish community, we would like to 

congratulate the candidates who received the sacrament of 

Confirmation over the last two weeks. 

 

2. Registrations for our parish process for First Reconciliation 

will close on the 30th of September. This process is for 

primary students in year 3 and above who have been baptized 

and wanting to prepare for First Eucharist next year. Details 

on how to register for this sacrament process can be found on 

page 4 of our bulletin this weekend. 

  

 

For all our other parish notices, we invite you to take a copy of the 

bulletin home with you today. If you are new to the parish, we 

welcome you to our parish community and encourage you to 

contact the parish office during our office hours to register as2.  a 

parishioner.  Thank you once again for joining us for Mass. Have 

a safe, blessed week.  


